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From: bunny raskin <bunnyraskin@yahoo.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Thu, Jun 18, 2009  4:40 PM
Subject: public comments on newhall ranch EIR/EIS

To whom it concerns,
  I urge you to lengthen the public comments to 120 days.  The extension is important because the 
documents are to huge to comb through it in a sort period of time.  Everything needs to be checked too. 
  The Santa Clara River is the only last wild river left.  It is the last unchannel water shed .  
  Wildlife is not protected under this plan.  Wildlife are on the endangered species list..
  this Newhall ranch development is building over 21,000 units.  This will create huge problem, such as 
having huge traffic problems and dealing with a water shortage.  DO NOT go ahead with this plan.
thak you,
Dorri Raskin
bunnyraskin@yahoo.com
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Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-110-1 June 2010

110. E-mail from Dorri Raskin, dated June 18, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities.

Response 2

The comment addresses general subject areas, which received extensive analysis in the Draft EIS/EIR,
including Section 4.3, Water Resources; Section 4.5, Biological Resources; and Section 4.8, Traffic. In
addition, for further responsive information, please see revised Sections 4.3, 4.5, and 4.8 of the Final
EIS/EIR. The comment does not raise any specific issues regarding the analysis provided in the Draft
EIS/EIR; therefore, no additional response is provided. However, the comment will be included as part of
the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed Project.




